
Dear Camp Participants, 

We hope this message finds you well! We are excited to provide you with some important 

updates regarding the upcoming Youth Volunteering Camp. 

Camp Dates and Location 

The camp will take place from July 15 to July 20, 2023 at Green Valley Campground. Please 

ensure you have arranged your transportation to the venue. 

What to Bring 

Remember to pack the following items: 

• Sunscreen and hat 

• Comfortable clothing and hiking shoes 

• Personal hygiene products 

• Reusable water bottle 

• Sleeping bag and pillow 

Health and Safety Guidelines 

We prioritize your safety. Please review our health and safety guidelines attached to this email 

and come prepared to adhere to them. 

Volunteer Activities 

This year, we will focus on environmental conservation and community service projects. 

Specific details will be provided upon arrival. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 

info@youthvolunteercamp.org or call us at (123) 456-7890. 

We look forward to an amazing experience together! 

Best Regards, 

The Youth Volunteering Camp Team 


